
Welcome to fourth grade! My name is Mrs. Kucy and I am so excited to be 
your teacher this year!  We are going to do so many FUN things and of course 

we will learn a lot.  I hope you have a fabulous summer and I can’t wait to 
hear all about it.  I am so excited to meet you on the first day of school.  We 
will get to know each other lots throughout the year.  Want to know a little 
more about me?  Here are a few of my FAVORITE things! I am looking forward 

to meeting you and learning about all of your favorite things this year! 
 See you soon!

Book: The Tale of Three Trees
Season: Fall

Drinks:  Coffee   
Hobbies:  Reading and Golf

Thing to do: Spending time with my family Love, Mrs. Kucy


